
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2006 9:27 AM 
To: 'academic-senate@ucdavis.edu' 
Subject: April 5th Representative Assembly Meeting 
 
Colleagues, 
 
The April 5, 2006, Representative Assembly meeting is canceled due to a lack of 
business. 
 
The final 2005-06 meeting is scheduled June 1, 2006, 2:10-4:00 PM, MU II.   
Critical issues such as Subject A, are scheduled for discussion on June 1st. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel L. Simmons 
Professor of Law and 
Chair of the Davis Division of the Academic Senate 
 


